
                                

                                                            NOTICE!! 

TO:        Whom it may concern

FROM:  Kenneth Emmons, City Planner
               Bloomington Planning and Code Enforcement Department

DATE: January 13, 2006

SUBJECT:  Cancellation of the January 19, 2006  Bloomington Historic Preservation                  
                      Commission  meeting.

The Bloomington Historic Preservation Commission meeting scheduled for Thursday, January
19, 2006 at  4:30  P.M.  in the City Council Chambers, Bloomington City Hall, 109 East Olive
Street. Bloomington, Illinois, has been canceled because no applications have been submitted for
consideration by the Preservation Commission. The next Bloomington Historic Preservation
Commission meeting has been scheduled for  Thursday,  February 16,  2006  at  4:30  P.M. in
the City Council Chambers, Bloomington City Hall, 109 East Olive Street. Bloomington,
Illinois.

For further information contact:
Kenneth Emmons, City Planner
Department of Planning and Code Enforcement
P.O. Box 3157,  Government Center         
115 E. Washington St.               
Bloomington, IL   61702-3157
Phone (309) 434 -2341.
Fax  (309) 434-2857
E- Mail:  kemmons@cityblm.org


